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October 28, 1982

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz
Operating Reactor Branch No. 4
Division of Operating Reactors
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

This letter is in response to a verbal request from Mr. A. W. DeAgazio
of your staff concerning amendment requests submitted by Toledo Edison.
Mr. DeAgazio requested additional information on the evaluation performed
for the removal and replacement of snubbers at Davis-Besse Nuclear Power
Station Unit No. 1.

All evaluations and computer codes used in the analysis for the snubbers
in the January 18, 1982 (Serial No. 767), July 28, 1982 (Serial No. 842)
and August 4, 1982 (Serial No. 844) submittals are to the original design
criteria and computer code.

Very truly yours,
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